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 All new library card holders will receive a free   

t -shirt (while supplies last).  When you sign up this 
month for your library card, you are entered into the 
weekly prize drawings! A winner will be drawn every 
Monday morning from the previous weekõs names.   

  

 All current library card holders who renew their 
cards in September will be given a $5.00 fine free card .  

   

 For more information call 601 -428 -4313 ext. 104, 
visit us on Facebook, or www.laurel.lib.ms.us.  
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Christmas Gifts @ Your Library! 

 

 Researching Your Family Tree  
   By Susan Blakeney, Genealogist 
 

Start your family tree by writing down all the information you know about your 

family.  Start with yourself and work backward.  Write down everything you can think of on each family 

member.  One step that would give you a wealth of information is to interview family members.  Interview 

them about birthdays, deaths, marriages or even family reunions.  

 

The census is another useful tool for genealogy research.  One of the best sources may 

be the state censuses which were completed between 1880 and 1900.  Some were pre-

pared 3 to 5 years after the 1880 Federal census and some between 1893 and 1897, be-

fore the 1900 census.  These can be of great help identifying family members, their ag-

es, heads of households and occupations.   

 

You can also check cemeteries for relative names and dates. When visiting the cemetery to find a 

relativeõs grave, take a digital camera with you.  This way you can photograph the cemetery and its sur-

roundings for future reference.  

 

If you need help, come by our genealogy department and see what research tools we offer. Our 

hours are Thursday from 1 -4:45, Friday 9-11:45, close for lunch, and reopen 1 -4:45 and Saturday 10-2, 

closed the third Saturday of each month. Please feel free to contact me for assistance with your research.  

The email address is geneal@laurel.lib.ms.us and the telephone number is 601 -428-4313, ext 111.  Voice 

mail is available.     

Library Card Sign-up Month 
By:  Carolyn Russell, Assistant Director  

Whatôs the most important card  

that doesnôt cost a penny?  

! [ƛōǊŀǊȅ /ŀǊŘΗ 
 Signing up for a library card is the first step towards 

personal and academic achievement and lifelong learning. 

Find the resources you need whether youõre looking for a job, starting a small business, exploring a new 

hobby, learning a new skill, pursuing a degree or searching for information for a school project. Maybe 

you are just reading for fun! From online tools to books, thereõs something for everyone at the library. 

Your local library is the only place people of all ages and backgrounds can find and freely use such a di-

versity of resources, along with the expert guidance of librarians.  

 The requirements for getting a library card are quite minimal.  All you need is a current govern-

ment issued ID and a piece of mail less than 90 days old as proof of residency.  Donõt have any mail?  No 

worries!  Your friendly library staff will  be glad to mail you a postcard .  Children under 18 must be 

signed up under their custodial guardian.    
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  Back to School Resources 
  By:  Michelle Jones, Childrenõs Services Manager 
 

 The library is your one stop student resource center.  We have books on everything 

from beginning subtraction and addition to advanced algebra.  Learning your parts of 

speech?  Weõve got you covered.  We have books on pronouns, nouns, adverbs, adjectives, 

etc!  History?  The stacks are filled with books to help your student write that report or re-

search paper.   

 We also have a large selection of books on homeschooling.  Whether you are just 

starting out or have been teaching your children for a while, we are sure to have a book 

that relates to your own unique family setup.   

 So, you have brought your child in and they have found the materials they need to 

do their project and now you find out that it has to be typed, not hand written.  Your com-

puter is on the blink.  What do you do?  You bring them to the library and let them type it 

on one of our computers available to the public.  All of our public access computers have 

Microsoft Office Suite, as well as Adobe.  

 For the younger students just starting out, we have books on everything imagina-

ble on every reading level.  Our catalog now offers the AR level to make your life easier!  

We also have ABC Mouse installed on all of our public access computers.  In our chil-

drenõs departments, we have multiple childrenõs AWE Early Learning Centers for those 

students Pre -K to 3rd grade.  System -wide, we have three After School Edge Computer 

Centers that focus on all subject matters for students in grades 3rd through 7th.   

 The library has everything your studentõs needs to ensure success this upcoming 

school year and in the years to come!   If you have any questions about our services, 

please see any of the library team!  We are here to assist you.             

Tired of the same breakfast food 

each morning?  

Try this yummy recipe  

found in   

Johnsonville Amazing Muffin Cups  

 

3    cups frozen hash browns thawed  

3    tbsp melted butter  

1/8 tsp salt  

1/8 tsp black pepper  

12   Johnsonville original breakfast sausage links  

       (or substitute with your favorite sausage)  

6     eggs 

2     c ups (8oz) shredded Mexican cheese blend  

1/4 cup chopped red bell pepper  

       Chopped  fresh chives or green onions (optional)  

 

1. Preheat oven to 400 degrees F.  Grease 12 standard (2 1/2 -inch)  

        muffin pan cups or coat with nonstick cooking spray.  

2. Combine hash browns, butter, salt and black pepper in large 

bowl.  Press mixture evenly into bottoms and up sides of pre-

pared muffin cups.  Bake 12 minutes or until lightly browned.  

Remove from oven.  

3. Meanwhile, cook sausage according to package directions.  

When cool enough to handle, cut into 1/2 -inch pieces; divide 

among muffin cups.  

4. Whisk eggs in large bowl.  Stir in cheese and bell pepper; mix 

well.  Spoon evenly into muffin cups.  Sprinkle with chives, if de-

sired.  Bake 13 to 15 minutes or until set.  

This recipe was field tested and 

highly recommended by staff  

member Cathy Shoemake.  

Staff Favorite Recipes 



Laurel -Jones County Library System, 

Inc.  

Laurel -Jones County Library  (LJCL)  

530 Commerce St.  

Laurel, MS .39437 

Ph: 601-428-4313 

Fax: 601-428-0597 

Ellisville Public Library (EPL)  

201 Poplar St. 

Ellisville, MS 39437  

Ph: 601-477-9271 

Fax: 601-477-3004 

Call for hours of operation or  visit 

www.laurel.lib.ms.us  

Genealogy Dept.  

Thursday 1:00pm - 4:45pm 

Friday 9:00am - 4:45pm (closed 12 -1) 

Saturday 10:00 am - 2:00 pm  (closed 

the 3rd Saturday of each month)  


